For the attention of the lady mayor councillors and other honourable members.

I would like to bring to your attention that it is the general consensus of the people of (local town) community that they feel very strongly about the proposed introduction, installation and operation of 5G technology in the town. 

Their primary concern is that this new and unprecedented 5G technology still has not had any public available official government safety tests or broad spectrum health risk assessments before the nation is to be fully exposed to it.  Therefore it is experimental technology which contravenes the Nuremberg Code.

The outdated RF official government exposure guidelines and criteria does not even cover the effects of 5G frequency emissions. It is indeed extremely likely to have the potential to cause significant health issues for the people who have exposure to it with unknown long term health effects, and especially for the young children of this current time who are actually far more at risk than the adults.

Our own central government is the main financial driving force behind the 5G roll out. But it has never said or categorically stated that 5G is a safe, time proven technology without risks to health. 

Nor have they disproved or countered the myriad of eminent scientists and health officials even within the world health organization who have expressed and documented their most serious concerns about the public exposure to 5G frequency emissions.

There are various countries, cities even American states that have already looked at the peer documented facts and potential health risks and have correctly decided to say no to 5G emissions until there are actual complicit tests and health assurances that these frequencies do not pose a significant health risk or damage to environment and all its species.

I quote the recent Glastonbury town council decision as an example of a town being absolutely correct in observing their undeniable responsibility for environmental community health with regard to 5G frequency emissions. By invoking the precautionary principle the town can now fully investigate and take advice in order to make an informed decision regarding exposure to 5G frequency emissions.

To demonstrate that there are real and genuine health concerns in the (your local town) community about the onset and roll-out of 5G the undersigned people whom you serve and are answerable to have asked to have their collective views respected, acknowledged and represented within this petition to say no to 5G frequency emissions.

There is an expectation that you will respond to your community’s concerns and in mitigation accept that you have an environmental duty of health care and social responsibility to be proactive and to at least invoke the precautionary principle while you fully contemplate the ramifications and consequences of introducing 5G technology. 

